
 

Memory Garden receives a new look! 

Many Thanks go out to Keith and Mary Arens 

and to those that gave a helping hand working on 

the memory garden. Thanks, too, those that gave 

a donation to help purchase the new trees and 

other materials for the garden.  Located on the 

West side of RSM high school, the memory gar-

den is so pretty with it’s new makeover. 


